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Pediatric Advanced Life Support Study Guide Barbara Aehlert 2006-10 Updated to reflect the new 2005 emergency
cardiovascular care guidelines! Popular author, Barbara Aehlert, incorporates both prehospital and hospital management
of pediatric emergencies. In a concise, easy-to-read outline format, it provides the most essential information a
provider needs. It is also the approved text for the American Safety & Health Institute's (ASHI)pediatric advanced life
support course. For more information on ASHI courses, call 800-246-5101 or visit www.ashinstitute.org. Instructor
resources available; contact your sales representative for details. An outline format featuring bulleted lists, concise
tables, and a user-friendly writing style makes this comprehensive text incredibly easy to read and understand. A
Pretest and a Posttest consisting of multiple choice, true/false, fill in the blank, and essay questions tests readers'
overall comprehension of the material. Updated to reflect the new 2005 emergency cardiovascular care guidelines. PALS
Pearl Boxes help readers apply information covered in the text to real-life clinical situations. Sidebars contain
additional information relevant to the topics covered in the chapter, giving readers an opportunity for further
learning. A laminated quick reference card gives practitioners easy access to critical information in the field or
hospital. This convenient card includes essential information regarding respiratory and heart rates, blood pressure,
basic life support interventions, Glasgow Coma Scale, airway size and equipment selection for intubation corresponding
to the Broselow Resuscitation Tape, several pediatric algorithms, and pain assessment tools.
Anatomy and Physiology for Health Professionals Jahangir Moini 2019-01-03 Written with health professions students in
mind, the Third Edition of Anatomy and Physiology for Health Professionals offers an engaging, approachable, and
comprehensive overview of human anatomy and physiology. The Third Edition features a total of six multifaceted ‘Units’
which build upon an understanding of basic knowledge, take readers through intermediate subjects, and finally delve
into complex topics that stimulate critical thinking. Heavily revised with updated content throughout, chapters include
useful features, such as Common Abbreviations, Medical Terminology, the Metric System and more! Students will want to
take advantage of the many resources available to reinforce learning —including Test Your Understanding questions that
regularly assess comprehension, flash cards for self-study, an interactive eBook with more than 20 animations, and
interactive and printable Lab Exercises and Case Studies.
Tactical Emergency Medicine Richard B. Schwartz 2008 This brief, practical text covers all aspects of tactical
emergency medicine—the practice of emergency medicine in the field, rather than at the hospital, during disasters,
police or military conflicts, mass events, and community incidents. Key topics covered include hostage survival,
insertion and extraction techniques, continuum of force, medical support, planning and triage, medical evaluation in
the incident zone, care in custody, medical control of incident site, decontamination, community communication, and
more. Boxed definitions, case scenarios, and treatment algorithms are included. The concluding chapter presents "real
world" scenarios to run tactical teams through and lists recommended training programs and continuing education.
Trauma Care Pre-Hospital Manual Ian Greaves 2018-12-07 This new book provides evidence based guidelines for the
immediate clinical management of major trauma.It has been written by clinicians with many years of trauma experience,
and endorsed as authoritative by Trauma Care (UK). The UK now has highly effective trauma systems. Clinical
developments include the introduction of damage control resuscitation, tranexamic acid, blood product resuscitation,
novel hybrid resuscitation and an emphasis on the control of major external haemorrhage as part of a new ABCDE
approach. Consequently, more individuals with major trauma are surviving than ever before. Optimal pre-hospital care is
essential for improved survival rates and reduced morbidity.
Advanced Trauma Life Support 1994
PHTLS 2003 Prehospital Trauma Life Support (PHTLS)revised reprint, is a unique, continuing education program that
directly addresses trauma issues in the prehospital environment. Following the publication cycle of ATLS (Advanced
Trauma Life Support) by the Committee on Trauma of the American College of Surgeons, the PHTLS program is designed to
enhance and increase knowledge and skill in delivering trauma care. This revised fifth edition of the PHTLS textbook is
the required book for the PHTLS course, and is also ideal for use as the trauma component of a paramedic course or as a
general reference book on trauma assessment and management. It combines both basic and advanced trauma concepts and
skills in one definitive resource and now features an entirely new chapter on evidence-based guidelines for military
medicine, developed by the Committee on Tactical Combat Casualty Care. PLEASE NOTE: The Instructor's Manual and Slide
Set are available for certified PHTLS Instructors ONLY. They are ordered through Mosby but customers must first obtain
an "access code" from the National PHTLS office - (800) 94-PHTLS or (601) 924-7744. Individuals may also call the above
numbers for information on HOW TO BECOME A PHTLS INSTRUCTOR. PHTLS Course Features: Provides CEUs for First Responders,
EMTs, paramedics, nurses, & physicians; Proceeds from the course go to the NAEMT and thus are used to support the
profession; It improves the quality of care (Research is available); Can be incorporated into initial training or as a
stand-alone continuing education course; Promotes critical thinking as the foundation for providing quality care. PHTLS
(Prehospital Trauma Life Support) is a continuing education program authored and administered by the PHTLS division of
the National Association of EMTs (NAEMT) in conjunction with the Committee on Trauma of the American College of
Surgeons. The PHTLS textbook is the required book for official PHTLS courses. However, it can also be used outside of
the course, adopted or purchased as a stand-alone textbook or reference book. This one book covers both basic and
advanced level training. More information on kinematics than any similar book on the market. Airway, Thoracic and
Spinal Skills are presented in a heavily illustrated, step-by-step format. Consistent approach! Each body region
chapter features info on anatomy and physiology, pathophysiology, assessment and management giving the reader a
systematic way of looking at trauma. Chapter pedagogy includes: objectives, opening case scenario and scenario
conclusion at the end of chapter, summary, review questions. Features a separate chapter on trauma care for the
Military. NEW TO THE REVISED 5TH EDITION: UPDATED and EXPANDED chapter on Military Medicine to reflect the new evidence
based guidelines for prehospital care in the tactical environment. This new content was developed in 2002 by the
Committee on Tactical Combat Casualty Care, comprised of trauma specialists, operational medical officers, and combat
medical personnel. NEW TO THE 5TH EDITION: NEW! A Companion CD-ROM is now included with every book. Contains video
clips of all different airway and spinal skills used in PHTLS. Also includes info to download onto a PDA (such as the
Glasgow Coma Scale, Revised Trauma Score, Rule of 9's, Parkland Formula and Pediatric Vital Signs). NEW! Chapter on
Injury Prevention. Provides the reader with information on preventing injuries within their community. NEW! Chapter on
Triage, Transport and Trauma Systems. Provides the reader with a "pull it all together" concept of how to triage a
trauma patient, how and when to transport a trauma patient and where to transport a trauma patient. NEW! Chapter on the
Golden Principles of Prehospital Trauma Care. Provides the reader with guidelines to put all the information together
and critically think through every trauma patient. NEW! Information on prolonged transportation. NEW! References for
every chapter and suggested reading lists. Providing evidence based prehospital trauma care. NEW! Drug table for
commonly used drugs for pharmacologically assisted intubation. Provides general guidelines of current accepted drug use
for intubation. NEW! Spinal Immobilization algorithm. Provides general guidelines for when spinal immobilization is
appropriate for a trauma patient. ALL NEW PHOTOS! An entirely new set of photographs for the skills portion of this
text. NEW! Face to Face Intubation is a procedure that provides advanced providers with an alternative method of
intubating a trauma patient. NEW SPINAL SKILLS! - 2 person technique for standing longboard application and 2-person
rapid extrication. Revised - Head Trauma chapter. Expanded coverage of the pathophysiology of secondary brain injury.
Expanded coverage of the management of traumatic brain injury. Also now includes information on management of brain
injury during prolonged transportation. Revised: Shock chapter. Now provides information on the complications of shock,
expanded coverage on the assessment and confounding factors that contribute to shock, specific guidelines for
appropriate use of the Pneumatic Antishock Garment (PASG), and more. Expanded! The Patient Assessment and Management
chapter now includes expanded information on hemorrhage control and evaluating level of consciousness at the scene,
pain management and assessing of domestic abuse. Expanded! Chapter on trauma in the elderly. Expanded coverage on the
systematic effects of aging, the common mechanisms of injury in the elderly and special considerations in the
management of the elderly in an ABCDE approach. COMPANION CD-ROM: Includes video presentations of more than 20 skills
being performed in "real-time." These skills include: Airway Maneuvers, Dual Lumen Device insertion, Endotracheal
Intubation (traditional, face-to-face, nasal), Helmet Removal techniques, Rapid Extrication (2 person and +2person),
Standing Longboard Application (2 person and +2 person), and more!
International Trauma Life Support for Emergency Care Providers: Pearson New International Edition . . International
Trauma Life Support (ITLS) 2013-08-27 Text only. This product does NOT include a Resource Central Access Code Card. To
purchase the text with a Resource Central Access Code Card, please use ISBN: 0-13-281811-6 For more than 30 years,
International Trauma Life Support has been at the forefront of trauma education at all levels of emergency care
worldwide. This practical, hands-on training offers a complete reference covering all skills necessary for rapid
assessment, resuscitation, stabilization, and transportation of the trauma patient. Updated with new photos and the
latest approaches to the care of the trauma patient, this seventh edition conforms to the most recent AHA/ILCOR
guidelines for artificial ventilation and CPR.
American Association for the Surgery of Trauma 75th Anniversary 1938-2013 Martin A. Croce 2013-09-13 The American
Association for the Surgery of Trauma is dedicated to the discovery, dissemination, implementation, and evaluation of
knowledge related to acute care surgery (trauma, surgical critical care, and emergency general surgery) by fostering
research, education, and professional development in an environment of fellowship and collegiality.
Phtls: Prehospital Trauma Life Support, Military Edition Naemt 2019-07-29 PHTLS: Prehospital Trauma Life Support,
Military Edition consists of the PHTLS core content and features thirteen chapters written by military prehospital
trauma care experts for practitioners in the military environment. PHTLS: Prehospital Trauma Life Support, Military
Edition is created in partnership between the National Association of Emergency Medical Technicians (NAEMT) and the
Committee on Tactical Combat Casualty Care (C-TCCC). Since 1996, TCCC has improved the care rendered in combat
prehospital environments. TCCC is the battlefield prehospital component of the Joint Trauma System, an organization
within the United States Department of Defense that projects combat trauma care out to the point of injury and
continues that care seamlessly while bringing the casualty home for recuperation and rehabilitation. TCCC guidelines
are continuously revised and updated by C-TCCC, an all-volunteer group of military medicine and trauma care
specialists. The membership of C-TCCC includes combat medics, corpsmen, and pararescuemen as well as physicians and
physician assistants.
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets Aaos 2017-12-06 Dr. Caroline trained her paramedics to be well-rounded,
compassionate, quick-thinking problem solvers. This workbook will help students become great paramedics! Critical
thinking skills are further developed through: Realistic and engaging case studies ECG Interpretation exercises "What
Would You Do?" scenarios Comprehension of the course material is aided through: Skill drill activities Anatomy labeling
exercises Medical vocabulary building exercises Fun is ensured with these activities: Crossword puzzles Secret messages
Word finds Student Resources CD-ROM Included free with each copy of the Student Workbook! This CD-ROM contains the
following resources: Glossary Common Prefixes Common Suffixes Common Root Words Common Abbreviations Medication
Formulary Medication Flashcards Skill Evaluation Sheets National Registry Skill Sheets The Student Workbook does not
include an answer key.
Lung Ultrasound in the Critically Ill Daniel A. Lichtenstein 2015-09-29 Written by a pioneer in critical care
ultrasound, this book discusses the basic technique and “signatures” of lung ultrasound and explains its main clinical
applications. The tools and clinical uses of the BLUE protocol, which allows diagnosis of most cases of acute
respiratory failure, are first described in detail. Careful attention is then devoted to protocols derived from the
BLUE protocol – the FALLS protocol for diagnosis and management of acute circulatory failure, the Pink protocol for use
in ARDS, and the SESAME protocol for use in cardiac arrest – and to the LUCI-FLR program, a means of answering clinical
questions while reducing radiation exposure. Finally, the book discusses all the possible settings in which lung
ultrasound can be used, discipline by discipline and condition by condition. Lung Ultrasound in the Critically Ill
comprehensively explains how ultrasound can become the stethoscope of modern medicine. It is a superb complement to the
author’s previous book, Whole Body Ultrasonography in the Critically Ill.
Paramedic Care Bryan E. Bledsoe 2012 Paramedic Care: Principles & Practice, Fourth Edition, is intended to serve as a
foundational guide and reference to paramedicine. Developed to stay ahead of current trends and practices in
paramedicine, all seven volumes are based on the National EMS Education Standards and the accompanying Paramedic
Instructional Guidelines. Volume 3, Patient Assessment , addresses the various steps and facets of patient assessment.
Current terms for steps of the assessment have replaced older terms, for example “primary assessment” replaces the
former term “initial assessment”; “secondary assessment” replaces the former term “focused history and physical exam.”
Pharmacology for the Prehospital Professional Jeffrey S. Guy 2019-05-29 Fully revised to meet current guidelines,
Pharmacology for the Prehospital Professional, Second Edition offers a complete and practical understanding of
pharmacology in the prehospital setting.The Second Edition provides a unique problem-based approach to ensure that you,
as a prehospital provider, are prepared to effectively administer the drugs your patients need. Clinical scenarios
present case information just as you will learn it in the classroom and encounter it in the field. By placing each drug
in its relevant context, this text teaches you to identify the proper drug for a specific patient in a specific
situation. This Second Edition includes: Contextualized profiles of over 90 drugs used in prehospital care for quick
identification at critical moments. Problem-oriented approaches to real scenarios encountered in the field. Step-by-

Trauma Anesthesia Charles E. Smith 2015-04-09 Trauma patients present a unique challenge to anesthesiologists, since
they require resource-intensive care, often complicated by pre-existing medical conditions. This fully revised new
edition focuses on a broad spectrum of traumatic injuries and the procedures anesthesiologists perform to care for
trauma patients perioperatively, surgically, and post-operatively. Special emphasis is given to assessment and
treatment of co-existing disease, including surgical management of trauma patients with head, spine, orthopaedic,
cardiac, and burn injuries. Topics such as training for trauma (including use of simulation) and hypothermia in trauma
are also covered. Six brand new chapters address pre-hospital and ED trauma management, imaging in trauma, surgical
issues in head trauma and in abdominal trauma, anesthesia for oral and maxillofacial trauma, and prevention of
injuries. The text is enhanced with numerous tables and 300 illustrations showcasing techniques of airway management,
shock resuscitation, echocardiography and use of ultrasound for the performance of regional anesthesia in trauma.
Operative Techniques and Recent Advances in Acute Care and Emergency Surgery Paolo Aseni 2019-02-11 The aim of this
book is to identify and shed new light on the main surgical practices involved in acute care and trauma surgery.
Adopting an evidence-based approach, a multidisciplinary team of surgeons and intensivists illustrate basic and
advanced operative techniques, accompanied by a comprehensive and updated reference collection. Emerging surgical
procedures in Acute Care Surgery are also explored step by step with the help of ample illustrations. Further, the book
offers an overview of treatment options for acute organ failure, with a focus on peculiar clinical situations that call
for special treatment, including: extracorporeal membrane oxygenation (ECMO), circulatory support and urgent liver
transplantation. In order to identify the key determinants in decision-making and therapeutic support that can help
avoid critical errors, authors not only define and discuss specific surgical techniques, but also present major issues
and controversies related to it. In essence, the book can be considered a “What to do guide” that offers easy access to
both basic and advanced lifesaving surgical procedures, due in part to text boxes highlighting “Tips, Tricks and
Pitfalls” as well as advice on “Complications Management”. Many chapters are enriched by providing clinical case
scenarios, an important educational resource including self–assessment questionnaires.
Commerce Business Daily 1999-08
Emergency American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons 2006-03 Textbook for EMT training. The DVD walks students through
the skills necessary to pass the EMT-Basic practical exam.
Apple Device Management Charles Edge 2019-12-17 Working effectively with Apple platforms at a corporate or business
level includes not only infrastructure, but a mode of thinking that administrators have to adopt to find success. A
mode of thinking that forces you to leave 30 years of IT dogma at the door. This book is a guide through how to
integrate Apple products in your environment with a minimum of friction. Because the Apple ecosystem is not going away.
You'll start by understanding where Apple, third-party software vendors, and the IT community is taking us. What is
Mobile Device Management and how does it work under the hood. By understanding how MDM works, you will understand what
needs to happen on your networks in order to allow for MDM, as well as the best way to give the least amount of access
to the servers or services that’s necessary. You'll then look at management agents that do not include MDM, as well as
when you will need to use an agent as opposed to when to use other options. Once you can install a management solution,
you can deploy profiles on a device or you can deploy profiles on Macs using scripts. With Apple Device Management as
your guide, you'll customize and package software for deployment and lock down devices so they’re completely secure.
You’ll also work on getting standard QA environments built out, so you can test more effectively with less effort.
Apple is forging their own path in IT. They trade spots with Amazon, Google, and Microsoft as the wealthiest company to
ever exist. And they will not be constrained by 30 or more years of dogma in the IT industry. You can try to shoehorn
Apple devices into outdated modes of device management, or you can embrace Apple’s stance on management with the help
of this book. What You'll LearnDeploy profiles across devices effectively and securely Install apps remotely both from
the app store and through custom solutions Work natively with Apple environments rather than retrofitting older IT
solutions Who This Book Is For Mac administrators within organizations that want to integrate with the current Apple
ecosystem, including Windows administrators learning how to use/manage Macs, mobile administrators working with iPhones
and iPads, and mobile developers tasked with creating custom apps for internal, corporate distribution.
Community Health Paramedicine American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS), 2017-01-27 Based on nationally
recognized and field-tested curricula from across the country, Community Health Paramedicine offers clarity and
precision in a concise format that ensures comprehension and encourages critical thinking. Important Notice: The
digital edition of this book is missing some of the images or content found in the physical edition.
Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1991 First multi-year cumulation covers six years: 1965-70.
Emergency Medical Services 2000
Naemt Instructor Course 2014
Tactical Paramedic Kyle Faudree 2014-05-21 This book was written for both the military and civilian tactical medic in
order to prepare them for tactical paramedic certification (TP-C). It also provides the reader with valuable
descriptions and demonstrations of crucial medical procedures.
Tecc: Tactical Emergency Casualty Care 2019-07-08 The Tactical Emergency Casualty Care Course Manual is the printed
component for the NAEMTs 16-hour continuing education Tactical Emergency Casualty Care (TECC) Course. It may be used by
both instructors and students as a resource to prepare for the TECC course and as a reference that discusses the
current best practices for EMS providers to utilize in the response to and care of patients in a civilian tactical
environment. The TECC Course does not offer certification as a tactical medic it is intended to teach all EMS providers
the best patient care and safety practices in a civilian tactical environment, such as an active shooting hostile
event. Composed of 10 lessons, The TECC Course Manual will: Cover the phases of care in a civilian tactical
environment, Describe step-by-step the life-saving skills that may be performed in a civilian tactical environment,
Provide safety and survival strategies for EMS providers and their patients In addition to the TECC Course Manual,
instructors may also purchase the TECC Online Instructors Toolkit (9781284483888). This resource features 10 lesson
presentations in PPT, as well as interactive patient simulations and skill stations that allow students to gain
experience in a safe environment monitored by experienced EMS providers.
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets Aaos 2017-08-18 Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets, Eighth
Edition is the next step in the evolution of the premier paramedic education program. This legendary paramedic textbook
was first developed by Dr. Nancy Caroline in the early 1970s and transformed paramedic education. Today, lead editors
Bob Elling and Barb Aehlert, with the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons, are proud to continue this legacy and
set the new gold standard for the paramedics of tomorrow. This fully updated edition covers every competency statement
of the National EMS Education Standards for Paramedics with clarity and precision in a concise format that ensures
student comprehension and encourages critical thinking. This iconic text emphasizes the ideal that becoming a paramedic
is a continual pursuit of growth and excellence throughout an entire career. Concepts of team leadership and
professionalism are woven throughout the chapters, challenging students to become more compassionate, conscientious
health care professionals as well as superior clinicians. Evidence-Based Recommendations and Protocols Medicine is
constantly changing and prehospital medicine varies across states and regions. The content of the Eighth Edition
reflects the guidance and recommendations of an extremely experienced, geographically diverse group of authors, and its
team of Medical Editors from the AAOS. Where possible, content is based on evidence, such as data from the field and
studies published in the medical literature. Current, State-of-the-Art Medical Content The Eighth Edition meets and
exceeds the paramedic National EMS Education Standards and reflects the National Model EMS Clinical Guidelines
(NASEMSO), the National Registry Skill Sheets and Psychomotor Competency Portfolio, and Prehospital Trauma Life
Support, Eighth Edition, from NAEMT and American College of Surgeons' Committee on Trauma. Where applicable, the
authors and editors followed additional authoritative sources, such as national stroke guidelines. Last but not least,
the Eighth Edition thoroughly addresses the 2015 ECC and CPR guidelines published by the American Heart Association.
These updates went beyond a compression rate or depth change; the text has been completely updated to reflect all of
the Guideline changes. Strong Application to Real-World EMS Students who are studying to become paramedics are focused
on helping the sick and injured. They need to know why information is important to learn. Through evolving patient case
studies in each chapter, the Eighth Edition gives students a genuine context for the application of knowledge. This
approach makes it clear how all of this new information will be used to help patients in the field. Opportunities to
apply knowledge equip students to ultimately become better providers. Progressive case studies are followed by a
comprehensive summary that answers the critical thinking questions raised throughout the case. The You are the
Paramedic cases conclude with a Patient Care Report, showing the student exactly how the presented case would be
documented. New to This Edition! Based on feedback from program directors and educators around the country, we added
two new chapters to the Eighth Edition: Medical Terminology. Medical Terminology was previously addressed in the
Documentation chapter, but educators strongly preferred that we dedicate a standalone chapter to this important topic.
Career Development. Recognizing that the U.S. health care system, and the role of the paramedic in it, are rapidly
evolving, we've added a chapter on career development. In addition to discussing the changing and expanding career
opportunities for paramedics, this chapter presents nontraditional specialties that paramedics may need in the future
to fill evolving roles in the healthcare system.
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS), 2010-02-05 Think back
to a time when paramedics didn’t exist. When “drivers” simply brought injured patients to the hospital. When the EMS
industry was in its infancy. A time before Nancy Caroline. Dr. Caroline’s work transformed EMS and the entire paramedic
field. She created the first national standard curriculum for paramedic training in the United States. She also wrote
the first paramedic textbook: Emergency Care in the Streets. The impact that Dr. Caroline had on EMS and health care
spanned across the U.S. and abroad. From establishing EMS systems to training paramedics, to providing better
nourishment and health care for orphans, her work had a profound impact on humanity. Throughout her life, Dr. Caroline
brought a sense of excitement, joy, and humor to her work. The American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons is proud to
continue Dr. Caroline’s legacy. Her sense of excitement and humor live on in this text, which is dedicated to her. The
Sixth Edition honors Dr. Caroline’s work with a clear, fun, understandable writing style for which she was known.
Welcome back a familiar training companion to your classroom! Say hello to Sidney Sinus, AV Abe, and a cast of
memorable characters and amusing anecdotes. Make learning for your students more fun!
Principles of Ethics and Personal Leadership National Association of Emergency Medical Technicians 2014-06-06
Principles Of Ethics And Personal Leadership (PEPL) Provides EMS And Mobile Healthcare (MHC) Practitioners At All
Levels With The Knowledge And Skills They Need To Effectively Interact With Patients And Their Families, Other Medical
Personnel, Co-Workers, Supervisors, And The Community. The Course Provides Students With A Deeper Understanding Of The
Basic Principles Of Ethical Leadership And Service To Patients, As Well As An Awareness Of The Leadership Challenges
Facing Today's EMS And MHC Practitioners. This Course Assists Students In Identifying Their Personal Responsibility And
Accountability For Ethical Decision Making And For The Exercise Of Ethical Servant Leadership For Themselves, Their
Patients, And Their Profession. Many Communities Are Exploring New Models For Delivering Medical Care To Improve
Patient Outcomes And Reduce Costs. Through Course Presentations, Discussions, And Learning Activities, This Interactive
Course Offers Essential Foundational Training That Advances The Professional Development Of Participants. Students
Successfully Completing The PEPL Course Will Be Eligible For Continuing Education Credits.
Tactical Medicine Essentials American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP), 2011-08-24 Medical support for special
weapons and tactics (SWAT) units is different from civilian EMS in many ways. A tactical medical provider (TMP) is
charged with providing life-saving care to downed SWAT officers and taking measures to defend against criminal
suspects. Mastery of these skills requires extensive, specialized tactical emergency medical services (TEMS) training
and experience in the tactical environment. Designed for EMS and medical professionals of all levels of training,
Tactical Medicine Essentials provides the foundation needed to create world-class TMPs. Written by an experienced team
of authors from diverse backgrounds, this text covers the essential curriculum of tactical medicine, including tactical
patient assessment, expedient extrication and evacuation, and self-defense skills. Important Notice: The digital
edition of this book is missing some of the images or content found in the physical edition.
PHTLS-FR 2021 "Prehospital Trauma Life Support (PHTLS) is the comprehensive, internationally renowned resource for
learning basic and advanced prehospital trauma skills and concepts. This textbook will now serve as a primary reference
text for PHTLS courses, accompanied by a course manual. Fully revised and updated, the ninth edition provides trauma
treatment and guidelines that are proven to reduce morbidity and mortality. Market Information: Appropriate for first
responders"-Advanced Cardiovascular Life Support Instructor Manual American Heart Association Staff 2016-03-30
Heartsaver AED. 2003
ACLS for Experienced Providers 2013-01-01 The required student text for the classroom-based Advanced Cardiovascular
Life Support for Experienced Providers (ACLS EP) course, and an important reference for Instructors. Full-color
softcover, 480 pages, 8 1/2" x 11," plus the ACLS EP Systematic Approach Pocket Reference Card and the 2-card Advanced
Cardiovascular Life Support (ACLS) Pocket Reference Card Set (90- 1012). Based on 2010 American Heart Association
Guidelines for CPR and ECC.
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step procedural descriptions of pharmacologic processes commonly performed in the prehospital setting. A Medication
Math chapter that strengthens your dosage-calculation skills. Legal Aspects and Risk Management coverage to help you
avoid common mistakes made in prehospital care. Review questions that reinforce important chapter concepts and test
your understanding.
ABC of Prehospital Emergency Medicine Tim Nutbeam 2013-09-23 "This brand new title in the ABC series provides a
comprehensive overview of pre-hospital medicine, including transport, patient assessment, emergency care systems, and
pre-hospital interventions.With pre-hospital care being the start of the "trauma chain", the treatment patients receive
on-scene as well as en-route can be life-saving, and this new title is invaluabe for all staff involved in emergency
and pre-hospital medicine"--Provided by publisher.
Pediatric Emergency Assessment, Recognition, and Stabilization Frank X. Doto 2007 Instructor CD contents include:
Precourse materials -- Course materials -- Evaluation materials -- Resources.
Emergency Medicine Secrets Vincent J. Markovchick 1993 This updated and expanded edition contains 125 chapters covering
all aspects of emergency medicine. Sections include decision making in emergency medicine, primary complaints,
nontraumatic illness, central nervous system, respiratory system, cardiovascular system, gastrointestinal tract,
genitourinary tract, hematology/oncology, metabolism and endocrinology, infectious disease, environmental emergencies,
neonatal and childhood disorders, toxicologic emergencies, gynecology and obstetrics, trauma, behavioral emergencies,
emergency medicine administration and risk management, and medical oversight and disaster management.
Foundations of Education: An EMS Approach National Association of EMS Educators (NAEMSE) 2019-07-15 The evolving field
of emergency medical services (EMS) requires professional educators who are knowledgeable about teaching and learning
strategies, classroom management, assessment and evaluation, technology in learning, legal implications in education,
program infrastructure design, and administering programs of excellence to meet state and national accreditation
guidelines. Foundations of Education: An EMS Approach, Third Edition, provides EMS educators with the tools, ideas, and
information necessary to succeed in each of these areas. The content reflects how current educational knowledge and
theory uniquely apply to EMS students, educators, and programs. This textbook is used in the NAEMSE Instructor Courses,
and is an excellent reference for all EMS educators, as well as educators in allied health professions. Evidence-Based
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Content In addition to foundational topics such as teaching philosophy and classroom management, the text covers brainbased learning, accreditation and program evaluation, emerging technologies, and assessment strategies. It guides
educators to write objectives, prepare lesson plans, and deliver education in engaging ways to maximize student
learning. Grounded in this information, EMS educators can promote effective education regardless of the type of course
or setting. Highlights -Covers current educational theory and teaching methodologies specific to EMS -Meets and exceeds
the latest DOT National Guidelines for Educating EMS Instructors -Offer practical advice and scenarios in the form of
Teaching Tips and Case in Points
Emergency Medical Responder American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons 2010 Updated To The new National EMS Education
Standards and endorsed by the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons, The fifth edition of our core first responder
textbook, Emergency Medical Responder, continues to take an assessment-based approach to emergency medical responder
training. Designed to meet the needs of law enforcement personnel, fire fighters, rescue squad personnel, athletic
trainers, college students, and laypersons, The text and features found in the fifth edition will help students take
the next step toward becoming outstanding Emergency Medical Responders.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 2000
Guidelines for Air and Ground Transport of Neonatal and Pediatric Patients Mhairi G. MacDonald 1999 This essential
guide provides guidelines and education for all health care professionals who make decisions about the emergency interfacility transport of children. Includes new chapters on financing neonatal-pediatric transport programs and on
marketing the service through benefits communication and training.
Textbook of Neonatal Resuscitation Gary M. Weiner 2016 New 7th Edition! Powerful resource for interactive, simulationbased teaching and learning! The Neonatal Resuscitation Program (NRP) is an educational program jointly sponsored by
the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) and the American Heart Association (AHA). The course is designed to teach an
evidence-based approach to resuscitation of the newborn to hospital staff who care for newborns at the time of
delivery. New in the 7th edition! Text updated to reflect the 2015 AAP/AHA Guidelines for Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation
and Emergency Cardiovascular Care of the Neonate Two new chapters added covering post-resuscitation care and preparing
for resuscitation 140+ new full-color photographs replacing most line drawings
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